
 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING TO 

CONSIDER INCREASE IN RATES 

FOREST HILLS METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, pursuant to Section 32-1-1001(2)(a), C.R.S., to 

the customers of the Forest Hills Metropolitan District (“District”) and all other interested 

persons that the Board of Directors of the District may consider increasing the District’s 

water and wastewater tap fees and other charges, and establishing one or more new charges, 

at a public meeting to be held at 5:30 p.m. on November 19, 2025 via Zoom and can be 

joined through the directions below: 

 

https://zoom.us/j/4496175182 

Meeting ID: 449 617 5182 

Participant Code: press # 

Dial In: 1 (719) 359-4580 

One tap mobile: +17193594580,,4496175182# 
 

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that any customer or other interested person may 

appear at said time and place for the purpose of providing input, comments or objections 

to the Board regarding any proposed rate increase/new charge. Information regarding any 

proposed rate increase/new charge may be obtained from the District office located at 7555 

E. Hampden Avenue, Suite 501, Denver, Colorado, 80231 or (720) 213-6621, Monday 

through Friday during normal business hours (8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.). 

 

Dated this 4th day of September, 2025. 

 

 

FOREST HILLS METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 

By: /s/ AJ Beckman 

https://zoom.us/j/4496175182
449%20617%205182
(719)%20359-4580
17193594580
4496175182

